
http://www.Maine.gov/dmr  
PHONE:  (207) 633-9500          FAX:  (207) 633-9579 
 
   

 

   

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 17, 2019 

 Marilyn Lowell 
 PO Box 745 
 Southwest Harbor, ME 04679 

 Re: Conservation Closure(s)/Opening(s) 

 Dear Ms. Lowell: 

 This is to inform you of the following closure. 

Effective End Date Shellfish Area Status 

04/24/2019 04/30/2019 Fernald Cove - north and west of a line beginning at 
the southeastern tip of Connor Point, then running 
northeast to the southern tip of Fernald Point. 

Closed 

This conservation closure is enacted to coincide with the town of Southwest Harbor’s clam transplant 
activity, scheduled and permitted for 4/25/19.  The state conditional closure of this area begins on May 
1st. We appreciate your efforts to keep us informed on your conservation activities. 

If I can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 Denis-Marc Nault 
Shellfish Program Supervisor 

  

cc: Lt. Jay Carroll, Marine Patrol Division II - Lamoine 
     Heidi Leighton, Area Biologist 
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